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Easter Raffle Donations to
school by

Thursday 30th March

Last day of term 1

Friday 31st march 2:30pm

Sausage sizzle, casual clothes
Saturday April 15th

Easter Saturday Cake Stall
Sunday April 16th

Bunnings BBQ

Uf _raqg ml I cv
First Day Term 2

Tuesday April 18th

April MDPSSA X country TBC
April 25th  Anzac Day Public
Holiday

May 5 Division X country

May 9, 10, 11 NAPLAN

Grade 3, 5

May 12 Regional X country

May 17/18/19 Gr 3 -6 camp at
Angahook, Anglesea

May 31 Life Ed at Dunolly

What an incredible week we have had. On Tuesday we went to the
Castlemaine State Festival where we saw a theatrical production of
The fairytale The Fisherman and His Wife which was full of acrobatics,
music and humour. The senior students went to the Art Gallery to see
a large installation by the artist Leeroy New, then designed and made
masks. The junior students saw an exhibition of prints from Yirrkala in
Arnhem Land, and designed and made their own prints using patterns
and local animals. It was a fantastic experience.

On Wednesday Cathy and Bill McCallum, and Kerrie came with us to
the river to celebrate World River Day. It was fascinating to see the
way the children interact with the water, and are so keen to develop
their scientific understanding and appreciation of the river. They have
written some wonderful reflections on the day for you to read. Special
thanks to Cathy, Bill and Kerrie for all your hard work.

Today the Grade 3 -6 students went to Dunolly to participate in the
Cluster Cross Country. Congratulations to everyone on a great day.
Tate came first in the Under 11 boys and will compete at the next level
in Bendigo. Congratulations Tate.

Thanks to all the families who have finalised their payments. These are
very important for the smooth running of the school. If you have any
difficulty making your last payments before the end of term, please
come and chat to myself or Graeme to work out a payment plan.

Another office reminder. It is a legal requirement for all parents and
community members to have a current Working with Children Check

in order to volunteer in the school. The form is available online and |
am happy to help you complete it at school. It needs to be processed at
the Post Office. There is no charge for volunteers. We are so lucky at
Baringhup to have so many people offer their time and skills.

We hope to finalise the second teacher position by the end of next
week., as well as the Education Support Officer position, and will let
you know as soon as possible. Regards, Bernadette
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